
 

From: Tammy Beck   

Sent: 2024/12/04 8:58 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposing Driveway extension  

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

I am writing to oppose the extension of the driveway at 4 Alderway Avenue Brampton 

  

Tammy Beck 

34 Ridgeview Drive 

Brampton, Ontario  

L6Y 2C5 

 


